We have been fully briefed by law enforcement on the on-going criminal investigation. We are in
complete support of that investigation. We have asked the Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office to
facilitate releasing this statement for us due to their access to the media/flash news.

We understand that we have free access to the media but are limiting statements to the media to
keep the integrity of the investigation intact.

Any actions taken by the investigation, or by us, are based on the best interests of Kyron and
Kiara and comply with the law. Beyond this, we have no comment on the matter.

Desiree, Tony and Kaine



